Welcome to
The Institute of Mathematical Sciences

for the Lecture Series on (easy) quantum groups by Moritz
Weber during January 05-24, 2015. You may find the following
information helpful:

(a) Due to some temporary construction work, the kitchen /canteen
for the guest house has been moved to the institute office com-
plex next to ‘Ramanujan Auditorium. During the conference
(24/11-05/12), all meals will be served in front If you are going
to have some meals here outside the Ramanujan Auditorium.
Breakfast is served from 0730 to 0930, lunch from 1245 to 1345,
and dinner from 1930 to 2100.

(b) Every working day, there are coffee/tea breaks at 1100 and
1500.

(c) There are ‘STD/ISD telephone booths’ within easy walking
distance from the institute. You just need to walk a few metres
westward from the institute gates. You can also buy VSNL
phone cards from Mr. Padmanabhan/ Mr. Gopinath.

(d) You will soon be informed of how and where you can access
email - when you get your ‘registration kit’. You can get most
of the relevant information from the link

http://www.imsc.res.in/ sunder/morlecs.html



